
 

 

 

Budget Email 

Residents of Colebrook: 

The Board of Finance will hold its budget hearing online again this year on Thursday, April 15, 

2021, at 7:00 p.m.  The hearing will be conducted on Zoom, and all residents are invited to 

participate using the following link: https://zoom.us/join.  The meeting ID is 889 6226 7499, and 

the passcode is 108299. 

Attached to this email are a one-page summary (click here to view) of the 2022-22 budget and a 

copy of the budget presentation (click here to view) that will be used on April 15.  These 

materials, together with full detail for the budgets of the Selectmen and the Board of Education, 

are also available at the Town Hall and on the town website: http://www.townofcolebrook.org/. 

If you cannot participate in the online hearing, please feel free to contract me by email or phone 

with any questions or comments.  I can be reached at millar06021@charter.net or 860-379-6541. 

We expect to have an in-person referendum on Tuesday, May 4, to vote on this and the Region 7 

budget.  However, that may change, in which case you will be notified. 

James Millar 

Chairman 

Board of Finance 
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